September Meeting of the Historical Commission

September 8, 2010

Members: Garth Monaghan, Paula Coyne, Sue Monaghan, Art DeLeo, Lee Schlingmann, Joe McCormick

Old Business:

Reviewed the Conditional Use document - AT&T

Discussed letter to be drafted by Jane Dorchester regarding the historic status of the bridge – letter will be forwarded to Mr. Dinniman and other Chester County legislators.

Reviewed South Brandywine School plans - concerns raised about the sewer/water

Reviewed the final landscape plan for the Abrahms subdivision.

New Business:

Discussed a meeting regarding the county bridge on Doe Run Road.

Adjourned at 8:15.

Respectfully submitted, Sue Monaghan